[EXTERNAL MAIL]Warrell Lookout Rezoning request

Gobind Chugani < gchugani13@gmail.com>

Wed 10/19/2022 10:02 AM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

Please see advertisement of doing business of selling lottery tickets on premise. No license for it. And has left this disheveled broken down trailer on property as a complete eyesore for neighborhood and community and tourists to see for the last seven years. Even with Senator's advising and recommending him to move trailer as a good gesture since last meeting, still is on property.

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.





Gobind "George" Chugani

Sent from my iPhone